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  Learn Swahili - Level 1: Introduction to Swahili Innovative Language
Learning,SwahiliPod101.com, Interactive. Effective. And FUN! Start speaking
Swahili in minutes, and learn key vocabulary, phrases, and grammar in just
minutes more with Learn Swahili - Level 1: Introduction - a completely new
way to learn Swahili with ease! Learn Swahili - Level 1: Introduction will
arm you with language and cultural insight to utterly shock and amaze your
Kenyan friends and family, teachers, and colleagues. What you get in Learn
Swahili - Level 1: Introduction: - 5 Basic Bootcamp lessons: dialog
transcripts with translation, vocabulary, sample sentences and a grammar
section - 15 All About lessons: cultural insight and insider-only tips from
our teachers in each lesson - 5 Pronunciation lesson: tips and techniques on
proper pronunciation Discover or rediscover how fun learning a language can
be with the future of language learning, and start speaking Swahili
instantly!
  Learn Swahili - Level 2: Absolute Beginner Innovative Language
Learning,SwahiliPod101.com, Interactive. Effective. And FUN! Start speaking
Swahili in minutes, and learn key vocabulary, phrases, and grammar in just
minutes more with Learn Swahili - Level 2: Absolute Beginner, a completely
new way to learn Swahili with ease! Learn Swahili - Level 2: Absolute
Beginner will arm you with Swahili and cultural insight to utterly shock and
amaze your Kenyan friends and family, teachers, and colleagues. What you get
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in Learn Swahili - Level 2: Absolute Beginner: - 150+ pages of Swahili
learning material - 25 Swahili lessons: dialog transcripts with translation,
vocabulary, sample sentences and a grammar section - 25 Audio Lesson Tracks -
25 Audio Review Tracks - 25 Audio Dialog Tracks This book is the most
powerful way to learn Swahili. Guaranteed. You get the two most powerful
components of our language learning system: the audio lessons and lesson
notes. Why are the audio lessons so effective? - 25 powerful and to the point
lessons - syllable-by-syllable breakdown of each word and phrase so that you
can say every word and phrase instantly - repeat after the professional
teacher to practice proper pronunciation - cultural insight and insider-only
tips from our teachers in each lesson - fun and relaxed approach to learning
- effortlessly learn from bi-lingual and bi-cultural hosts as they guide you
through the pitfalls and pleasures of Kenya and Swahili. Why are the lesson
notes so effective? - improve listening comprehension and reading
comprehension by reading the dialog transcript while listening to the
conversation - grasp the exact meaning of phrases and expressions with
natural translations - expand your word and phrase usage with the expansion
section - master and learn to use Swahili grammar with the grammar section
Discover or rediscover how fun learning a language can be with the future of
language learning. And start speaking Swahili instantly!
  Swahili Learner's Book Emanuel Michael Kulaya,2019-11-20 This is an
essential book for Swahili learners, It applies simple methods that will be
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easy to anyone. You can use this book to build your foundation especially on
Swahili verbs and how to change them according to time. It also give out the
most useful Swahili Verbs from letter A to letter Z.The book also explain
three best methods that you can use to be fluent in Swahili as soon as
possible. Whoever purchase this book will never regret since is small book
with great contents.
  I Must Learn Swahili Mandela Pallangyo,2020-03-03 This book is specifically
for students, trainees, researchers and tourists interested in learning the
Swahili language. It is written in simple language to help the reader or
visitor understand quickly.The methods used in this book are quite different.
It guides the reader to understand the use of Swahili in various areas. For
example churches, homes, banks, offices and in various places.In this way the
reader will get a complete picture of how the language is used in those
areas.For example: Tourism LanguageEnglish: Where is Mount
Kilimanjaro?Swahili: Mlima Kilimanjaro uko wapi?English: Kilimanjaro Mountain
is in AfricaSwahili: Mlima Kilimanjaro upo Af
  Let's Learn - Learn Swahili Let's Learn,2016-12-04 Do You Like To Learn
Swahili Language ? Learn Swahili Will Give You The Start Step To Learn It If
you are looking for a language guide that holds your hand, works through
exercises, or any of that.. this series is not for you. This is basically a
Cliff Notes version of language. It has tables of common subjects (colors,
numbers, days of the week, etc..) in English on the left and Swahili the
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right. It's simple, clean, and works very well on a Kindle. ˃˃˃ Do You Want
To know tips to learn anything fast? ˃˃˃ Do You Want To know how do to get
the energy to study after a long day? ˃˃˃ Do You Want To know How quickly
learner study? YOU WILL KNOW ALL THAT AND MORE Learn Swahili Will Help You To
learn Swahili Grammar ˃˃˃ Do You Want To Know What To Say In Hotel , Bank ,
And Train Learn Swahili Will Help You To Say Some Phrases That Useful In
Different Positions Also You Will get a large GIFT it is 13 books helping you
to learn any second language you like Take a look at table of content before
you buy this is book Scroll up and grab a copy today.
  Complete Swahili Beginner to Intermediate Course Joan Russell,2012-02-10
Are you looking for a complete course in Swahili which takes you effortlessly
from beginner to confident speaker? Whether you are starting from scratch, or
are just out of practice, Complete Swahili will guarantee success! Now fully
updated to make your language learning experience fun and interactive. You
can still rely on the benefits of a top language teacher and our years of
teaching experience, but now with added learning features within the course
and online. The course is structured in thematic units and the emphasis is
placed on communication, so that you effortlessly progress from introducing
yourself and dealing with everyday situations, to using the phone and talking
about work. By the end of this course, you will be at Level B2 of the Common
European Framework for Languages: Can interact with a degree of fluency and
spontaneity that makes regular interaction with native speakers quite
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possible without strain for either party. Learn effortlessly with a new easy-
to-read page design and interactive features: NOT GOT MUCH TIME? One, five
and ten-minute introductions to key principles to get you started. AUTHOR
INSIGHTS Lots of instant help with common problems and quick tips for
success, based on the author's many years of experience. GRAMMAR TIPS Easy-
to-follow building blocks to give you a clear understanding. USEFUL
VOCABULARY Easy to find and learn, to build a solid foundation for speaking.
DIALOGUES Read and listen to everyday dialogues to help you speak and
understand fast. PRONUNCIATION Don't sound like a tourist! Perfect your
pronunciation before you go. TEST YOURSELF Tests in the book and online to
keep track of your progress. EXTEND YOUR KNOWLEDGE Extra online articles at:
www.teachyourself.com to give you a richer understanding of the culture and
history of Swahili speakers. TRY THIS Innovative exercises illustrate what
you've learnt and how to use it.
  Learn Swahili - Level 5: Advanced Innovative Language
Learning,SwahiliPod101.com, Interactive. Effective. And FUN! Start speaking
Swahili in minutes, and learn key vocabulary, phrases, and grammar in just
minutes more with Learn Swahili - Level 5: Advanced - a completely new way to
learn Swahili with ease! Learn Swahili - Level 5: Advanced will arm you with
Swahili and cultural insight to utterly shock and amaze your Kenyan friends
and family, teachers, and colleagues. What you get in Learn Swahili - Level
5: Advanced: - 25 Audio Lesson Tracks in Swahili - 25 Swahili Lesson Notes:
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monologue transcripts with translation, vocabulary and sample sentences This
book is the most powerful way to learn Swahili. Guaranteed. You get the two
most powerful components of our language learning system: the audio lessons
and lesson notes. Why are the audio lessons so effective? - powerful and to
the point - repeat after the professional teacher to practice proper
pronunciation - cultural insight and insider-only tips from our teachers in
each lesson - fun and relaxed approach to learning - effortlessly learn from
bi-lingual and bi-cultural hosts as they guide you through the pitfalls and
pleasures of Kenya and Swahili. Why are the lesson notes so effective? -
improve listening comprehension and reading comprehension by reading the
dialog transcript while listening to the conversation - grasp the exact
meaning of phrases and expressions with natural translations - expand your
word and phrase usage with the expansion section Discover or rediscover how
fun learning a language can be with the future of language learning, and
start speaking Swahili instantly!
  Learn Swahili Quickly and Easily Exercises Laurence Wood,2017-10-19 This
set of exercises accompanies the text 'Learn Swahili Quickly & Easily', but
may be used by itself. The entire set of exercises is available as MP3 or two
CDs with the Swahili spoken by a first-language Swahili speaker. They provide
the vital component in the learning of any language: auditory learning. By
listening to these exercises repeatedly, the language will sink in without
effort - just as a child learns its native tongue. This process is fast-
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tracked when you understand WHY the translation is as it is, and the text
book provides this information, in exactly the same sequence.In the event of
difficulty finding these audio files, please email: email.lozza@gmail.com
  Swahili Made Easy J.F. Safari,2012-09-05 This handy book is a beginners
complete course in the Swahili language, designed especially for foreigners.
The book is a result of the authors many years of teaching experience. It is
divided into two parts: part one covers pronunciation; Swahili greetings and
manners; classification of nouns; adjectives, verbs, adverbs, etc. in twenty-
eight lessons and thirty-six exercises. part two includes a study of Swahili
usage in specific situations (e.g. at home, in the market, on the road, at
the airport, etc.); eleven further lessons and thirteen exercises; the key to
the exercises in Parts One and Two; and a Swahili-English vocabulary of words
used in the book.
  Swahili Joan C. Russell,1996
  Swahili Made Easy J. F. Safari,2012 This handy book is a beginner's
complete course in the Swahili language, designed especially for foreigners.
The book is a result of the author's many years of teaching experience. It is
divided into two parts: part one covers pronunciation; Swahili greetings and
manners; classification of nouns; adjectives, verbs, adverbs, etc. in twenty-
eight lessons and thirty-six exercises. part two includes a study of Swahili
usage in specific situations (e.g. at home, in the market, on the road, at
the airport, etc.); eleven further lessons and thirteen exercises; the key to
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the exercises in Parts One and Two; and a Swahili-English vocabulary of words
used in the book.
  Learn Swahili Let's Learn,2023-09-06 Discover the captivating world of
Swahili with Learn Swahili, your comprehensive guide to unlocking the beauty
of this vibrant language and its rich cultural heritage. Whether you're
planning a journey through East Africa, fostering connections with Swahili-
speaking communities, or simply seeking to broaden your linguistic horizons,
this book is your ultimate companion. From the very foundations of the
Swahili Alphabet to the nuances of Adjectives, Adverbs, Numbers, Nouns,
Articles, Pronouns, Plural Forms, and Gender in Swahili, this book caters to
learners of all levels. You'll develop a strong linguistic footing that will
empower you to speak and understand Swahili with confidence. Explore the art
of Swahili Verbs, navigate the subtleties of Prepositions, master the
intricacies of Negation, and construct meaningful Questions. As you advance,
expand your Swahili Vocabulary and gain access to essential Phrases that will
enable you to engage in meaningful conversations with native speakers. But
Learn Swahili is more than just a language book; it's your gateway to the
soul of East Africa. Immerse yourself in the diverse cultures of Swahili-
speaking regions, their history, traditions, and vibrant celebrations.
Delight in the flavors of Swahili cuisine, from aromatic pilau to delectable
samosas, and experience the rhythmic beats of traditional music and dance.
Embark on a journey of language and culture with Learn Swahili. Whether you
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dream of exploring the stunning landscapes of East Africa, connecting with
locals, or simply embracing the beauty of this language, this book opens
doors to endless possibilities.
  Let's Learn Swahili John M. Mugane,1999
  Complete Swahili Beginner to Intermediate Course Joan Russell,2010-08-27
Are you looking for a complete course in Swahili which takes you effortlessly
from beginner to confident speaker? Whether you are starting from scratch, or
are just out of practice, Complete Swahili will guarantee success! Now fully
updated to make your language learning experience fun and interactive. You
can still rely on the benefits of a top language teacher and our years of
teaching experience, but now with added learning features. The course is
structured in thematic units and the emphasis is placed on communication, so
that you effortlessly progress from introducing yourself and dealing with
everyday situations, to using the phone and talking about work. By the end of
this course you will be at B1 of the Common European Framework (CEFR) for
Languages: Can deal with most situations likely to arise in travelling in an
area where the language is spoken and discuss daily life giving reasons and
opinions Learn effortlessly with a new easy-to-read page design and
interactive features: AUTHOR INSIGHTS Lots of instant help with common
problems and quick tips for success, based on the author's many years of
experience. GRAMMAR TIPS Easy-to-follow building blocks to give you a clear
understanding. USEFUL VOCABULARY Easy to find and learn, to build a solid
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foundation for speaking. DIALOGUES Read and listen to everyday dialogues to
help you speak and understand fast. PRONUNCIATION Don't sound like a tourist!
Perfect your pronunciation before you go. TEST YOURSELF Tests in the book and
online to keep track of your progress. TRY THIS Innovative exercises
illustrate what you've learnt and how to use it. The audio for this course
can be downloaded from the Teach Yourself Library app or streamed at
library.teachyourself.com. Rely on Teach Yourself, trusted by language
learners for over 75 years.
  Exploring Swahili Grammar George Kihanda,2017-08-11 Exploring Swahili
Grammar Book helps you to learn Swahili Grammar with detailed examples in
both English and Swahili sentences. The book explains in detailed examples on
how to construct sentences grammatically and correctly.
  Learn Swahili Alphabets and Numbers Goma S.,2018-01-06 Did you ever want to
teach your kids the basics of Swahili ? Learning Swahili can be fun with this
book. This is a note book sized book, making it easy for children to hold,
open and carry around. Compared to over sized book that are impractical for
daily use. In this book you will find the following features: Swahili
Alphabets. Swahili Numbers. Swahili Words with English Translation.
  Complete Swahili Beginner to Intermediate Course Joan Russell,2012-04-13 Do
you want to be able to listen to, speak, read and write Swahili confidently?
Do you want the convenience of being able to learn at home or on the move?
Whether you are starting from scratch, or are just out of practice, Teach
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Yourself Complete Swahili – Touch & Listen will guarantee success! Touch &
Listen ebooks are a groundbreaking new approach to language learning that
include recordings of pronunciation and conversations within the pages of the
books themselves – right where you need them. In the past you used to have to
juggle separate books and CDs/MP3s to master listening, speaking, reading and
writing. Not anymore. Thanks to the latest enhanced ebook technology, you can
learn and practise all four language skills plus grammar and vocabulary from
a single ebook that you can read and listen to on your tablet device or
smartphone. First, touch the on-screen play buttons and listen to native
speakers conversing on scores of current topics. Then rewind. Or pause.
Whatever you need to do to make sure you’ve fully understood what you have
just listened to. When you are ready, complete the activities with the
convenient notes feature. You are in control. It’s that simple. STRUCTURE The
course is structured in thematic units based on real-life situations and with
an emphasis on communication, so that you effortlessly progress from
introducing yourself and dealing with everyday situations, to using the phone
and talking about work. NOT MUCH TIME? Get started with a 1-minute
introduction to the key principles of the language. GRAMMAR Follow easy-to-
manage steps to give you a clear understanding of the language. VOCABULARY
Use clearly marked lists to make it easy to find and review the most useful
vocabulary. DIALOGUES Touch & Listen to everyday dialogues to help you speak
and understand fast. PRONUNCIATION Don't sound like a tourist! Perfect your
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pronunciation before you travel. INSIGHTS Look out for lots of instant help
with common problems and quick tips for success, based on the author’s many
years of teaching experience. FEATURES Make full use of the wealth of
convenient ebook features, including highlighting, making notes and a built-
in dictionary. PROGRESS Rise to Level B1 of the Common European Framework for
Languages: Can deal with most situations likely to arise whilst travelling in
an area where the language is spoken. Can describe experiences and events,
dreams, hopes and ambitions. TEST YOURSELF Use the unit tests to keep track
of your progress. Teach Yourself Complete Swahili Enjoy the familiarity of a
book with the convenience of Touch & Listen technology at home or on the
move, and let Teach Yourself and its highly experienced authors guide you
every step of the way.
  My First Swahili Alphabets Picture Book with English Translations Goma
S.,2019-11-15 Did you ever want to teach your kids the basics of Swahili ?
Learning Swahili can be fun with this picture book. In this book you will
find the following features: Swahili Alphabets. Swahili Words. English
Translations.
  Colloquial Swahili Lutz Marten,Donovan Lee Mcgrath,2015-08-14 Colloquial
Swahili: The Complete Course for Beginners has been carefully developed by an
experienced teacher to provide a step-by-step course to Swahili as it is
written and spoken today. Combining a clear, practical and accessible style
with a methodical and thorough treatment of the language, it equips learners
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with the essential skills needed to communicate confidently and effectively
in Swahili in a broad range of situations. No prior knowledge of the language
is required. Colloquial Swahili is exceptional; each unit presents a wealth
of grammatical points that are reinforced with a wide range of exercises for
regular practice. A full answer key, a grammar summary, bilingual glossaries
and English translations of dialogues can be found at the back as well as
useful vocabulary lists throughout. Key features include: A clear, user-
friendly format designed to help learners progressively build up their
speaking, listening, reading and writing skills Jargon-free, succinct and
clearly structured explanations of grammar An extensive range of focused and
dynamic supportive exercises Realistic and entertaining dialogues covering a
broad variety of narrative situations Helpful cultural points explaining the
customs and features of life in Swahili-speaking countries. An overview of
the sounds of Swahili Balanced, comprehensive and rewarding, Colloquial
Swahili is an indispensable resource both for independent learners and
students taking courses in Swahili. Audio material to accompany the course is
available to download free in MP3 format from
www.routledge.com/cw/colloquials. Recorded by native speakers, the audio
material features the dialogues and texts from the book and will help develop
your listening and pronunciation skills.
  Learn Swahili with Images Mary Njeri,2024-02-20 The book Learn Swahili with
Images is an illustrated dictionary that helps you to memorize the vocabulary
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of the Swahili language. The words are organized by topic to make learning
easier. The topics cover most aspects of daily life. A section of the book is
devoted to verbs in the Swahili language. Each word in English/French has its
translation in the Swahili language with an image to better understand and
memorize vocabulary. This book is easy to use and will be useful to all
Swahili language learners. This book is part of the required books program of
the Mwanza School of Swahili, the Swahili language online learning school.
www.mwanzaschool.com
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